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17 Rudall Crescent 11/03/2018  14:17:312016/3386/L OBJ Jenny Stevens The new plans are a considerable improvement on the previous ones.  However the rear 

elevation of this Grade 2  Listed property is much more significant than the front elevation, 

exposed as it is and very visible from Martys Yard, and from many properties in Gayton 

Road, and Rudall Crescent (including my own).  The proposed extension at top floor level 

involves replacing the existing window design with something very different from the 

existing.  Why could not this new added room have exactly the same design of windows as 

the existing.  This would be much more appropriate and acceptable on such a special and 

prominent building. Also no basement impact assessment has been provided and should 

have been, given the position of this property  and its relation to the neighbouring properties 

on either side.
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